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Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585 007 2 2 1979

i

ME20RMm'M EUR: Nuclear Regulatory Commission

y
FPCM: istina thkopf.

Executive Secretary
1

SUBJECT: Correspondence Referral

The attached correspondence has been misdirected to this Department
for reply. Inasmuch as it appears to fall within the pur/iew of
your agency, we are referring this cczmtunication herewith for your
reply. We have informed the writer of this action.

Thank you for your attention.

Carroll & Debra Hughes
621 S. Broad St.
Litity, PA 17543
Referred By: Marv Martha Seal
Date: September 5, 1979
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Tif E WHITE HOUSE |.

WASHINGTON

SEPf 19/9

MEMORANDUM:

The attached letter (s) addressed to
the President is referred to your
office for suitable acknowledgment
or othcr appropriate handling at
the earliest opportunity. Should
you receive mail that has been
misdirected, please forward to the
appropriate agency. I would also
appreciate knowing when you are
forwarding such mail. My phone
number is 456-2717.

Thank you.

; -

ry Martha Seai'

Director
Correspondence Agency Liaison
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